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 During this Lenten season I am reading the Book of Isaiah. While I 

am looking at different scriptures for preaching and leading the Bible class, 

reading Isaiah is different. Iôm not reading for ñworkò, Iôm reading it for 

my own spiritual growth. 

 I usually read scriptures very slowly because I am preparing for a 

sermon or a class. I study the scriptures using both the text itself but also a 

number of theological books that I have in my library. My goal in reading 

Isaiah has been to get a more general understanding. I want to see why God 

had Isaiah write what he wrote. 

 One truth that stands out is that Isaiah learned that his calling was to 

be Godôs messenger. He couldnôt be, nor did God ask him to be, the great 

hero who would turn Israel from rebellion to servant. God would do that in 

His own time and in His own way. Isaiah was the messenger not the 

message. The great prophet Isaiah understood that. 

 Isaiah often struggled. He asked many questions of God that God 

chose not to answer. His message reveals a human being who knew both 

times of the highest praise of God and confidence in Him to times when he 

experienced doubt. Like us, has was a human being. 

 Isaiah is reminding me that the life of a Christian is like that. Faith in 

God kept Isaiah going. Faith in God kept Isaiah above water even when he 

struggled. Faith in God enabled him to praise God whenever he saw Godôs 

mercy. 

We spiritually march toward Easter this month. May God bless us with the 

faith that sees the cross empty and our Lord at the right hand of the Father. 
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HOLY COMMUNION 

If you need to have Holy Communion brought 
to you in the pew, please let an usher know. Pas-
tor will be happy to accommodate you. 

THRIVENT CHOICE DOLLARS 

ñThank youò to all members continuing to par-
ticipate in the ñChoice Dollarsò donation to St. 
Mark Church. We had a donation of $150 re-
cently. Your Choice Dollars are very appreciat-
ed!  

ST. MARK QUILTERS 

St. Mark quilters meet on 1st and 3rd Tuesday 
of the month at 9:00 am and sewing until noon 
so that the ladies may attend the Ladies Prayer 
Lunch. We would love to have some new people 
who may be interested  come and join us. 

LADIES BIBLE STUDY 

The Ladies Bible study will be held on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 1:00pm. Weôll read 
and study Donna Pyleôs book ñQuenchedò. All 
ladies are welcome. Please join us. Question, 
call Barb Scott. 715-401-1670) 

LADIES PRAYER LUNCH 

If you havenôt already done so, be sure to mark 
your calendar for Tuesday, April 2nd, for the 
Ladiesô Prayer Lunch. We meet at noon at 
Tulaôs Restaurant.  It has really been a great 
time for all. All ladies are welcome to join us. 
We meet on the first Tuesday every month. See 
you there! If you have any questions you may 
call Mickey Steil at 715-362-2282. 

LWML 

April is a busy month, looking forward to 
warmer weather for us and getting ready 
spiritually and physically for Easter. We have 
so much to be thankful for, starting with Jesus 
dying for our sins, and His resurrection, which 
promises our hope of heaven. Our ladies guild 
will meet on Tuesday, April 8 at 10:00am. We 
will enjoy another video by Liz Curtiss Higgs 
titled ñSlightly Bad Girls of the Bibleò. I think 
you will enjoy it. All ladies are welcome to 
come. We hope to see you there for a time of 
fellowship with your Sisters in Christ. 
Remember to bring your mites. 

Also, are you thinking of some spring cleaning 
our the clutter? Well, we can help you get rid of 
some of your extras. We will be collecting 
things to send to the Orphan Grain Train to 
help people here in the United States, and all 
over the world. They can use almost anything! 
Bring clothes, coats, hats, mittens, gloves, 
household items, linens (sheets and towels), 
kitchen/household item, toys, dolls, and stuffed 
animals in good in good condition, sports 
equipment, bikes (working), sewing machines, 
fabric and yarn. Also, shoes and boots 
(functional, not high heels). Containers will be 
available in April and May. With the floods 
now affecting Nebraska and other states, there 
is again a great need. These goods will be sent 
to the Orphan Grain Train, which headquarters 
in Norfolk, Nebraska. If you ;have questions 
about something you may ask Barb Scott. 

                

 

Business Old & New 

FOOD PANTRY 

April, 2019, has 5 Mondays in the month. That means that St. Mark will be working at the Rhine-
lander Area Food Pantry on Monday, April 29th from 2:45-6:00 PM helping to hand out groceries 
to members of our community that are in need. Prayerfully consider signing up to help. We work 
very well with 10-13 people. The signup sheet will be in the fellowship hall. Thank you for your 
help. 



MORE NEWS AND NOTES 

The Engineerôs Chocolate Chip Cookie Recipe 

(Why Engineers Donôt Write Cookbooks) 

Submitted by our own Fred Fischer 

Components:  
 
1.    532.35 cm

3
 gluten  

2.    4.9 cm
3
 NaHCO3  

3.    4.9 cm
3
 refined halite  

4.    236.6 cm
3
 partially hydrogenated tallow triglyceride  

5.    177.45 cm
3
 crystalline C12H22O11  

6.    177.45 cm
3
 unrefined C12H22O11  

7.    4.9 cm
3
 methyl ether of protocatechuic aldehyde  

8.    2 calcium carbonate-encapsulated avian albumen-coated protein  
9.    473.2 cm

3
 theobroma cacao  

10.  236.6 cm
3
 de-encapsulated legume meats (sieve size #10)  

 

FABRICATION PROCESS: 

 

To a 2-L jacketed round reactor vessel (reactor #1) with an overall heat transfer coeffi-
cient of about 100 Btu/F-ft

2
-hr, add ingredients one, two and three with constant agita-

tion. In a second 2-L reactor vessel with a radial flow impeller operating at 100 rpm, add 
ingredients four, five, six, and seven until the mixture is homogenous.  To reactor #2, add 
ingredient eight, followed by three equal volumes of the homogenous mixture in reactor 
#1.  
Additionally, add ingredients nine and ten slowly, with constant agitation.  Care must be 
taken at this point in the reaction to control any temperature rise that may be the result 
of an exothermic reaction.  

 
Using a screw extrude attached to a #4 nodulizer, place 5 cm

3
 portions of the mixture on 

a 316SS sheet (300 x 600 mm) in three rows of 5 with 100 mm center-to-center spacing 
between each adjacent portion to allow for expansion.  Heat in a 460K oven for a period 
of time that is in agreement with Frank & Johnston's first order rate expression (see JA-
COS, 21, 55), or until golden brown.  Once the reaction is complete, place the sheet on 
a 25C heat-transfer table, allowing the product to come to equilibrium.  

 

(YES, THE ABOVE RECIPE USES ALL REAL INGREDIENTS AND WILL MAKE GOOD 
COOKIES IF FOLLOWED EXACTLY!) 

For this recipe in plain English see the back of the last page of this newsletter. 



Easter Breakfast 

Easter Breakfast will be a part of our Easter celebration here at St. Mark. Our Elders 
already have planned the traditional meal. A free will donation will be taken to fund a 
project connected with Pastor Jacob Gaugertôs work in Togo, Africa. The breakfast 
will be held after our 9:00am Easter worship. 

Thank YOU, Jesus 

Lord Jesus, You suffered on the cross for 
us. Thank YOU! Lord Jesus, they spilled 
Your precious blood and humiliated You 
and You died on the cross for us. You paid 
a price for our sins so we can be saved. 
Thank YOU! You rose again! Without You 
we would be lost in the dark. You are our 
Hope, our Light, our Love, our Salvation. 
Thank YOU! I am so happy that You are in 
my life!. Thank YOU! 
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������������������ Dale & Deb Kinney  4/9 

           Tim & Ericka Knoeck 4/11 

            Jerry & Donna Baker 4/12 

        Jack & Dorothy Chmiel  4/18 

   

More Good News  
Family Dinner and Game Night 

Thank you to all that attended our 2nd Annual Family Dinner and Game night. We had a lot of fun playing games 

and winning prizes. There was a photo area set up to get us in the mood for spring. There was something for every-

one and the dinner was amazing! It has been a very long winter and now you can see what your pew sharers are up 

to when those weeks get long and snowy. You can see it all on the next page of this newsletter. 

 


